
Adult Services Report October 2023 

We have fifteen park passes left to check out.   

On September 26th seven staff members were able to visit the police station and have their 

mug shots taken with a banned book.  The photos will be featured on our Facebook page during 

Banned Books Week, which runs October 1st through 7th. 

 

Collection Development: 

I continue to do monthly weeding in the adult collections that have not yet been RFID tagged, 

which are mostly the audiovisual materials. 

I created three book displays for the month of October.   

 

Meetings/Webinars/Training Sessions Attended: 

September 18: Library Board Meeting 

September 20: Bridges Circulation Meeting 

September 20: Staff meeting with Stacey, Deana, and Sarah 

September 22: Infosec Training: Social Media 

September 26: Staff meeting with Stacey, Deana, and Sarah to discuss Banned Books Week 

September 27: Staff meeting with Stacey and Sarah 

October 02: Mandatory Insurance Meeting at City Hall 

October 03: Bridges sponsored demonstration webinar of LibraryCalendar software 

October 04: Meeting with First Net to receive an updated city issued iPhone 

October 04: Staff meeting with Stacey and Sarah 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


